
ACSA REGION 5
AWARDS, 

INSTALLATION/RECOGNITION 
DINNER 

BEST WESTERN GROSVENOR HOTEL

APRIL 25, 2011

(Thank you, Tom Jung, San Mateo Adult School, for the photographs)



CONTINUITY OF LEADERSHIP

Before the meeting, President Joni Gordon meets with past presidents, 
Joan  Rosas, Mark Avelar, Larry Teshara( 

Time span: 1984 – 2011) 



President Joni Gordon convenes the meeting. 
(Joni, the Board thanks you for a great year!)



ACSA state President Bob Noyes installs the new 
officers. The new executive board received its 
orders from the top. (We thanked Bob and his 

wife for spending the evening with us.)



Current ACSA state Retirement Committee 
Representative, Mark Avelar,  presents retirees –

current and impending. 
(Thank you, Mark, for your contributions and  

regular attendance at committee meetings over the 
past three years. (R5 retirees meet 5/23)



Past Region 5 President Jim Dierke introduces 
Administrator of the Year recipients. 

(Thank you, Jim, for making things work so well)



Master of Ceremonies et al, Larry Teshara works the 
room. 

Thank you, Larry, for all  that you do for R5



Past President Peter Van Court (Principal 
Clarendon Elementary, SFUSD) introduces  

Administrator of the Year recipients.



SMC Superintendent Anne Campbell, joined by R5 
Superintendents, acknowledges Superintendent 

Pendery Clark’s distinguished service to the 
profession, her district community and students: 

Administrator of the Year – Superintendency.–



Pendery Clark also shares retirement plans



Larry Teshara seals the award, as witnessed by 
Superintendents Barbara Olds and Matteo Rizzo



Superintendent (Serving Bayshore, Brisbane, Colma, 
Daly City, &  Pacifica) Mike Crilly announces retirement 
(and the very urgent need to pass Measure C for 
JUHSD)



Deputy Superintendent  Karen Philip announces 
retirement and introduces Every Student 

Succeeding Awardee Eduardo Deras



Judith Giampaoli , Principal, Francisco Middle S. SFUSD, 
retirement effective  June 30, 2011. 

Thank you and Congratulations,  Judy



Two Photos, One Very Happy Person -
Joan Hepperly, Director, HR , SFUSD,

retiring at the end of this year.



Susan Mee Wong Executive Director , SFUSD, accepts 
Administrator of the Year – Valuing Diversity. Thanks, 

Susan.



APRIL HOLLAND, Assistant Principal , Oceana HS, 
JUHSD,  prepares to introduce Every Student 

Succeeding awardee, Czarina Garcia.



Czarina Garcia, Every Student Succeeding awardee , 
Oceana H.S. thanks her support team and ACSA R5



April and Czarina share the joy of the moment!



Eduardo Deras, Every Student Succeeding Awardee, San 
Mateo County Schools  and support teacher,  thank 

Region 5 for the acknowledgment and award ($1,000)



Richard Curci, Principal, Everett Middle School,  
Administrator of the Year – Middle School,  
accepts congratulations on this achievement.



Maria Luz Agudelo, Principal, New Traditions 
Elementaty School,  SFUSD, thanks R5 for the  

distinctive recognition. 



Davida Desmond, Associate Supt. Academics and 
Professional Development, SFUSD, accepts award: 

Administrator of the Year – Central Office 
Administrator .



Cheng Wu, Assistant Principal, Balboa HS, SFUSD, 
receives plaque for Administrator of the Year –
High School Co-administrator



Debra Eslava-Burton, Supervisor, Human 
Resources, thanks R5 for award: Administrator of 
the Year – Human Resources



Tim Doyle, Assistant Director, San Mateo Adult 
School, receives plaque from Director Larry 
Teshara: Administrator of the Year – Adult School



Frank Wells,  Principal, Redwood High School, 
Sequoia USD, shares experiences leading up to 
this recognition: Continuation/Educational 
Options Administrator



And now, the coveted George Hurley Outstanding 
Service to Region 5 Perpetual Trophy.  Previous holder, 
Joan Rosas (Deputy Superintendent SM-FC) and current 
recipient Cynthia Rapaido (Assistant Principal, San  
Mateo High School) share the moment.



CONTINUITY OF LEADERSHIP

Thanks, Joni, Joan, Mark, and Larry for a great evening  for Region 5. 

Incoming R5 President Caroline Satoda, SFUSD, is prepared to 
advance the mission.  Stay tuned!


